
 
Summary of Correspondence Received on  

Street Name Request for Canard Valley Estates  
Phase II Subdivision 

 

Below is a summary of the comments received by the Planning Services division on the 
street name request for Canard Valley Estates Phase II Subdivision: 

Fire Department: 
 
No issue from the Fire Department. 

Building Department: 
 

No issue with the names. 
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